From: Jessie Brown [mailto:jessie.brown28@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 10:23 PM
To: tmadison@bexley.org
Cc: Ben Kessler; Ted Brown
Subject: Support for resolution
 
Hi Mr. Madison - 
 
I realize I'm a bit late in sending this, but just wanted to thank you and congratulate you on the welcoming community resolution. We feel so blessed and fortunate to live in such a wonderful community and it is acts such as this that make Bexley so amazing. 
 
Thank you,
Jessie Brown
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